
Thursday November 18, 2021 

7-8pm 

 

FP Home and School Association meeting  

Welcome to all members!!! 

 

Welcome to all of our new and existing families at Frank Panabaker Home and School 

Association. It’s nice to see you here! 

 

Our Executive Team: 

Shannon Holmes Shedden - President  

Alaina Evans - Vice President  

Vanessa Blake - Treasurer  

Sarah Rietkoetter - Secretary  

John Scime - Membership Coordinator 

 

We would like to remind all members that this is an open minded space where everyone’s 

thoughts and opinions are welcome and will be considered as a group. 

 

Our Home and School Association focus is “Best start for each student “ focus. As well 

working together with the community to make our home and School families join as one. 

Keeping that in mind we plan events and fundraisers to be able to do fun things for the 

kids and community as well as give the students in the school the tools to be able to 

succeed and do well. 

This year will look a bit different so please remember as we move forward through our 

new protocols and allowances that we keep our focus. The students. 

We work with the School Council but are two separate groups. School Council is a 

government mandated group run by the school principal and the School Principal 

oversees the decisions that are brought forth. 

The Home and School Association is a non-profit Association that was started 100+ years 

ago. We are run by the parents of the school with each other and make decisions as a 

group as to what we will get behind and show our support.  

 

 

Agenda Topics 

 
Council Member 

 

Pumpkin Stroll wrap up 

 

 

Alaina 

 

Creative Art Products - Fundraiser 
https://www.createdbykids.ca/products.html  
 

 

Sarah 

 

 

Pizza Night at Dominos 

 

Breghan 

 

 

December Restaurant Night? 

Mary Browns 

Spending of Funds: 

- wish lists 

Shannon 

 

 

Membership 



- dollars for the classroom 

(Christmas comes early?) 

- library  

- items 

 

Treasurer Report 

Insurance and all paperwork 

 

Vanessa 

 

Thank you for your time, work you 

have put in and commitment each and 

every one of you brings to this group.  

When everyone takes a hand in helping 

it makes so much more happen for our 

kids. 

New to this group?  Wanting to know 

how you can help out with a little or a 

lot to make a difference in your child's 

school? 

Email us today @ 

frankpanabakerhomeandschool@gmail.

com 

 

Meeting adjourned  

 

 

Upcoming Meeting dates: 

Thursday, January 20, 2022 

Thursday, February 17, 2022 

Thursday, April 28, 2022 

Thursday, May 26, 2022 
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